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David Bruns

From: David Bruns <davidrbruns@gmail.com>

Sent: 1. desember 2012 23:22

To: eladd@asij.ac.jp

Subject: ASIJ and the Jack Moyer Sexual Abuse Scandal

Dear Mr. Ladd: 

This past week the board should have received my follow-up letter regarding the school’s treatment of the sexual 

abuse scandal.  Let me add some personal observations to you.  

I gather from your few comments and the little others have heard that the school has done little if anything and has 

not dealt publicly with the Moyer case.  As the saying goes, it’s never too late to do the right thing.  You have an 

opportunity to address the following questions and take necessary remedial actions.   

• Has the school fulfilled its obligations toward the victims and their families?   

• Has the school fulfilled its obligations toward the police authorities?   

• Has the school fulfilled its obligations to report to its accrediting bodies and to implement their 

recommendations?   

• Has the school fulfilled its obligations to inform its stakeholders? 

As a long-term student I always knew that the school expected a high level of integrity from me.  Students and 

alumni should expect no less from the school’s board and administration.  Do the right thing! 

Best regards, 

David Bruns 

ASIJ ‘68 

 

No virus found in this message. 

Checked by AVG - www.avg.com 

Version: 2013.0.2793 / Virus Database: 2634/5924 - Release Date: 11/28/12 


